From: |

Sent: 17 May 2019 16:02

To: Chan, Mark

Cc: Planning

Subject: Consultation responses to application reference 2019/1858/P
Attachments: Consultation responses to application reference 2019-1858-P.PDF

Dear Mr Chan,
Ref: 2019/1858/P - St. Crispin's Close

Please see attached a file containing letters obtained from the residents of St. Crispin's Close as consultation
responses for the above planning application.

Some of these were submitted with the application by our agent Rapley's, but we have since added some further
letters to the pack for your consideration.

Thank you for attention to this case and we look forward to the response in due course.

Many thanks,

Chairman - First Harbinger Resident's Association



